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Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health

From: Barclay, Diane [Diane.Barclay@stantec.com]
Sent: Tuesday, April 14, 2009 11:55 AM
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Subject: Commingled agreement status, Harrison Street, Oakland
Attachments: Shelby Suzanne Lathrop.vcf

Hi Steven, 
 
Thanks for calling.  We will be uploading the semiannual report to the Alameda County portal and GeoTracker 
today. 
 
The status of the commingled agreement is that Shelby Lathrop of COP and I met with the consultants for all 
the parties and Eric Holm of Delta in February, and agreed on a rough percentage for the allocation.  I have 
been working with Eric and Shelby on a draft technical allocation document to be submitted to the other parties 
and the fund for their approval.  The challenge thus far has been to put together a document that will meet the 
agreed-upon percentages excluding MTBE, which one of the parties does not believe is his responsibility.  I am 
currently preparing a third draft of this agreement for internal review before we submit it to the other parties. 
 
Based on our earlier discussion, I communicated to the other two parties the desire to perform joint monitoring 
and sampling during the first and third quarters.  All appear to be in agreement and we will coordinate this for 
the third quarter. 
 
I’ve attached Shelby’s vcard so you will have her contact information, and will keep you posted on our 
progress. 
 
Talk to you soon, 
Diane 
 
Diane Barclay, PG, CEG, CHG 
Principal Geologist 
Stantec 
Ph:   (916) 384-0744 
Fx:   (916) 861-0430 
Cell: (916) 812-3608 
diane.barclay@stantec.com  
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